
 

 

 

IWLicensingSouthern 
Ken Conroy 

 
On behalf of Irish Water 
 

Re: Notice in accordance with Regulation 12 of the Waste Water Discharge 
(Authorisation) Regulations 2007 to 2020 

August 10, 2021 

Dear Sir or Madam 

I refer to your application for a waste water discharge licence relating to agglomeration 
named Youghal, Reg. No. D0139-03. 

I am to advise you that, in accordance with Regulation 12(b)(iii), the Agency requires you 

to publish a notice in accordance with Regulation 10 of the Waste Water Discharge 
(Authorisation) Regulations 2007 and to erect a site notice in accordance with the 
requirements of Regulation 11 (a-d) of the Waste Water Discharge (Authorisation) 
Regulations 2007. 
 

The Agency further requires you to submit a dated photo of the site notice erected at an 
appropriate location, a map showing the revised site notice location and a dated copy of 
the newspaper notice, in order to comply with the above requirements. The evidence 
requested should be submitted within one week of the date of this notice. 

Your response to this request is to be submitted via EDEN. Guidance on how to use this 

portal is available on the EPA website at https://www.epa.ie/publications/licensing--
permitting/industrial/ipc/how-to-open-and-respond-to-an-epa-notice-issued-to-eden.php 

Please direct any queries that you may have in relation to the above to the Inspector 
Christine Murphy at 053-9160600. 

Yours Faithfully, 
 
 
Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

 

 


